Bernardsville Public Library Appeals Policy

Revised September 19, 2023 Revised September 21, 2021 Approved January 17, 2006

Patrons who wish to request reconsideration of a library policy shall first address the issue with the Executive Director, who may consult with the Library Board of Trustees. If the patron does not consider the issue resolved through this process, patrons may submit a grievance during the public comment section of a Library Board of Trustees regular meeting or in writing to the Board of Trustees.